September 2001


As always, God has been good to us, and we thank Him for His faithfulness throughout deputation.  We have received our statement for August and our support level has now increased to 83%.  We are grateful for the three churches that picked us up this past month:

Bethel Baptist Church, West Carrolton, OH

Old Suwannee Baptist Church, Buford, GA

Open Bible Baptist Church, Birmingham, AL 


Lately we have been in contact with a veteran missionary in Argentina.  We have been emailing, and he has decided to help us with visas and paperwork to get into the country.  All the paperwork, footwork and financial work must begin in Argentina, and the missionary is helping us begin there so that after language school we will be ready to go without any problems.  


We have less than two months before the baby comes! Our first child, a baby girl, is due October 29, 2001.  We would like to thank all of you for praying, and as far as we know the baby is still healthy.  Please continue to pray for us as we prepare for the arrival of the baby.  


We would like to mention that our web page address has changed to www.mwbm.org/~bush/.  


Thank you for your prayers and support as we have been traveling.  God has been good to us, and we are looking forward to what He has ahead of us. 


To Reach Argentina for Christ,


Jeff and Mindy Bush

 

